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Press release 

Iman Issa | Heritage Studies
30.04.- 28.05.2016
Opening: Friday, April 29th, 2016

For her first exhibition with carlier | gebauer, Iman Issa will present re-
cent works from her ongoing series Heritage Studies. Begun in 2015, the 
series derives its name from a field of academic and applied inquiry that 
relates to the understanding and use of history. Rather than proposing a 
stable reading of history, heritage studies instead examine dynamic sets of 
relationships—between cultures, sites, and artifacts—to articulate their 
relevance today. 

A historic artifact that Issa feels has a particular resonance and com-
municative ability in the present provides the basis for each work in the 
series. The accompanying caption describes the material, dates, and dimen-
sions of the original artifact, as well as the museum collection that holds 
it. The dual structure of the work—which proposes an interplay between ob-
ject and text—resists categorical stability in favor of an open interpretive 
framework. Thus Issa’s Heritage Studies are neither formal abstractions, nor 
“pared-down citations of reality,“ but attempts to communicate the act of 
perceiving the original objects and the relevance that they might hold for 
the present. “What do these new elements share with their sources if it is 
not the material, color, appearance, or shape?,“ Issa asks, “...they share 
a speech act. They are addressing or saying something similar to each other, 
and it is perhaps through doing that that they become the ‚same.“

Iman Issa (*1979) lives and works between Cairo and New York. Awards include 
the 2015 Louis Comfort Tiffany Foundation Award, the 2013 Abraaj Group Art 
Prize and HNF-MACBA Award in 2012. Her work has been recently displayed at 
Kunsthalle Lissabon, MACBA, Barcelona, Perez Art Museum, Miami, the 12th 
Sharjah Biennial, the 8th Berlin Biennale, MuHKA, Antwerp, Tensta Konsthall, 
Spånga, New Museum, New York, KW Institute of Contemporary Art, Berlin and the 
Contemporary Image Collective in Cairo. Upcoming exhibitions include But a 
Storm Is Blowing from Paradise, Guggenheim Museum, New York, Imperfect Chro-
nology, Whitechapel Gallery, London, and Kaleidoscope, Modern Art Oxford, 
Oxford. Issa teaches at the Cooper Union School of Art in New York.  

 




